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AGM 2022 

 
Thank you to all who attended the AGM. 
 
All club reports were accepted, £18 increase to adult subscriptions 
approved. 

Jock Harkness is now your Captain for 2022, Anne Murphy is Sec-
retary and Lady Captain, Michael Ayres and Ian Wilson, who joined 
The Committee as members without portfolio last year, are now Fa-
cilities Convenor and Membership & Marketing.  There is space for  
two more members  without portfolio. Please contact the office if you 
are interested. 
 
Various items were raised during AOCB and these, plus any corre-
spondence, will be discussed at The Committee’s first meeting in 
January.  
 
Please feel free to approach The Committee (maybe not on the 
course!!!) at any time during the year with any suggestions or con-
cerns you may have. Contact details are on the notice board in the 
foyer. An e-mail can also be sent to the office and then directed to 
the relevant convenor. 
 
Grateful thanks to retiring Secretary, Beth Collins for her leadership 
and support over the past few years and we wish her many hours of 
happy golfing. Not forgetting Jean Farish, Jim Nicholson and Shona 
Weir for their contribution also. Last, but not least, our 2022 Captains, 
Davy Smith and Gladys McClymont and our Junior Captains Sam 
Irving and Josh Watson.  
 
The Club could not function without Committee members and we 
recognize and appreciate their hard work for the good of the club. 
 

 

CCTV 
In the interests of security the club has now had CCTV in-
stalled. 
 

100 Club 2022 

The 100 club is a vital fund-raising strategy for the 

club and new members are always welcome.  It costs 

£60 per year or £5 monthly by standing order.  Re-

newal for the year (£60) can be paid by bank transfer 

at Thornhill Golf Club, sort code 80 19 02, a/c no. 

01560607.  Standing order can be paid into the same 

account. 

New members can get in touch with Shona on 01848 

331779 or by email at info@thornhillgolfclub.co.uk to  

join now and take part in the double draw in Febru-

ary. 

December 2022 results 

 
£100 J Nicholson (68) 
£50   M Haddow (97) 
£25   B Hunter (79) 

 
Christmas Draw 2022 results 

 
£300 E Kirkpatrick (74) 

£250 C McKendrick (103) 
£125 K McArthur (78) 
£80   K Simpson (38) 

 
FESTIVE OPENING/CLOSING 

 

The Clubhouse will be CLOSED on the following dates:- 

 
Saturday, 24th – Sunday, 25th Dec. inclusive 

 
Saturday 31st Dec – Sunday,1st January 2022 

 
Re-opening for Hair o the Dog on Monday, 2nd Jan.  

 


